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Year 11 Mock Results and Parent Information Evening - Tuesday 7th January 2025 6:00-7:00pm

5th December 2024

Dear Parent/Carer

We are very pleased how the Year 11 students conducted themselves in the recent mock exams. They treated the
exams in the exact same way that we need them to treat the final GCSE exams. Teachers have marked mocks and
have returned them to students. You will receive their mock results and final estimated grades report before the
Christmas break.

Many students have told us that they want to revise, but are still not sure how to do this most effectively. They have
also explained that their revision can be ineffective, and they can become easily distracted.

To support our students, Ms Rust (Assistant Headteacher) and I will be leading a Parent Information Evening on
Tuesday 7th January 2025 6:00-7:00pm. There is no need to pre-book, and we would love to see as many of you
there as possible.

We will discuss:
● Understanding strengths and areas for improvement from the October/ November Mocks
● Maximising performance in the February Mocks
● What to expect from the last few months at Lealands
● Intervention lessons
● Revision strategies

The evening’s objective is to support students and parents in maximising their revision time and learning how to
revise more effectively. This will support our students in lessons, to prepare for the next set of mock exams, and for
their GCSEs in May/ June.

We hope to see you then.

Yours sincerely,

Mr K Mason
Assistant Headteacher


